David Berger

Thanks for you opportunity to comment. Please deny the shorelines permit for the Kalama
manufacturing and export facility. The environmental consequences of increased green house gases,
potential fracking impacts, possible increased plastic production, and and localized toxic air
pollution are dire.

I live in the gorge, and recently saw a train cause a fire on the Oregon train tracks. These likely fires
coupled with highly volatile trains containing fracked gas are terrifying.

In addition, I have seen large amounts of micro-plastics on what used to be pristine ocean beaches.
The potential for this facility to cause an increase of toxic plastic in the food chain is another reason
to deny this permit.

Thanks again for the chance to comment.

David Berger



